
New Couple Emily VanCamp and
Josh Bowman Pack on PDA

Revenge  star  Emily
VanCamp has found love off-screen.  UsMagazine.com reports
that the actress is dating costar Josh Bowman.  The two have
been linked to each other since January, but a PDA-packed
lunch date at Little Dom’s in Los Feliz, California on Sunday
confirmed the rumors.  Bowman, who has been linked to Miley
Cyrus and Amy Winehouse, says that he is attracted to women
with class.  “She can be anything as long as she holds good
conversation,” said Bowman.  “I’m attracted to intelligence.”

 What are some ways to announce your relationship to the
world?

 Cupid’s Advice:

 Telling your friends and family about your new relationship
is daunting, but necessary.  Here are a few ways to break the
news:
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1. Word of mouth:  Sometimes your friends can spread the news
for you.  Tell a few friends about your new relationship and
wait while others soon find out.

2. Facebook:  In this technology-crazed age, most people get
their  news  through  Facebook  or  Twitter.   Change  your
relationship  status  and  sit  back  to  see  your  friends’
comments.

3.  Let  them  guess:   Sometimes  it’s  fun  to  keep  your
relationship  on  the  down  low  at  first.   Eventually  your
friends and family will draw the right conclusion eventually.

How did you announce your relationship?  Feel free to leave a
comment below.


